PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Wednesday, December 18 2024

*Grad Sweaters are up on School Cash Online to be ordered. Get your grad sweater before it’s too late! *

The cafeteria will be closed for lunch until the New Year. Thank you for all your support!

Candy Canes
o Come outside the office at lunch for a chance to win a GIANT jar of candy canes! All you have to do is
guess the amount in the jar - $1 a guess!

Clothing
e Do you know that 7 percent of garbage in our landfills is unwanted clothing? Reduce your impact on our
landfills and donate your unwanted clothing instead! We send your donated clothing to various charities
in our community. The clothing drive will run from December 2™ to January 31. Look for the clothing drive
boxes located around the school.

Hockey

o There will be a brief meeting for the girls’ hockey team at the beginning of lunch in room 228, Mr. Myers
room Thank you — see you then.

Library
e Are you a reader? Are you competitive? If you answered yes, then the Battle of the Books is for you. To
join or find out more, come to the library tomorrow at lunch.

Music

e Tangent members will rehearse today at lunch instead of after school. Please meet in the vocal room
today at 10:45 am for a run through.

o Staff, the Music department has some cheese left over from our sale. If you are interested in buying
some for your party table this holiday, please drop by the music office to see what is available. First
come, first served.

¢ Hey PPHS, are you looking for a little Holiday Cheer...something to get you into the holiday spirit? Well,
look no further than gym A/B tonight at 7 pm. The Music Department presents their Holiday concert this
evening, and there is something for everyone. From holiday classics to classic rock and roll, there is sure
to be music that will get you excited about the coming break. We hope to see you all there!



